
PMD Device Solutions Announces Delay to Q3 2024 Quarterly Report  
[Cork, Ireland – 20th November 2024] – PMD Device Solutions (PMDS), a leader in digital 
healthcare solutions, announces a delay in the release of its Q3 2024 financial results. The 
updated release date has been set for 29th November 2024.  
 
 The delay is due to the ongoing consolidation of newly acquired companies, the administrative 
follow-up from the recent successful funding round, and the outcomes of the Extraordinary 
General Meeting (EGM). These events, following after the original proposed financial timetable, 
reflect the scale of transformational developments currently underway at PMDS to position the 
company for long-term growth.  
 
 Myles Murray, CEO of PMD Device Solutions, commented:  
 
“While this delay in reporting is a departure from our scheduled financial calendar released in 
January of this year, it is solely driven by administrative aspects and underscores the complexity 
of the business transformation and proactive steps being taken to strengthen PMDS. We remain 
confident in meeting our 2024 financial targets and believe these initiatives will lay the 
foundation for a robust and sustainable future for the company.” 
 


